
Dear All, 

Listed below are the bullet points from the SC Meeting. Full Minutes will arrive this month. 

  

• BH Event very successful . We have received many emails ,letters, and cards Thanking us 
and looking forward to 25th Event in two years time. 

• WSC Lines had 48 vans. Big Thank you to our CLO’s Pete & Freda Dales and Bob & 
Therese   Elkington. They did WSC proud. 

• Big Thank you to WSC Members who helped at the Fete on Saturday . Caribbean Theme 
went down well including the Cocktails. 

• We only had 203 vans/motorhomes this year compared to 307 in2021. Even so they all came 
to the Marquee every night to dance the night away. 

• Live entertainment every night from Thursday to Monday.. More people stayed over and went 
home Tuesday (6 nights) than previous times. 

• Overheads were a lot higher than 2021.. but we still made a profit on the event which will 
allow us to run meetings etc without dipping into our reserves. 

Plus we can spend more monies on entertainment etc for our members for the Big 25th Event. 
A Big Thank you to the SC Team and all their hard work leading 

Up to the event and during the Bank Holiday. 

• For the first time we had “ The Youth Club “ this was run by Jez and his team from ESC in 
their own Marquee which was well received by all the Youth of all ages. 

We understand that plans are afoot for the25th Event with more things to do including their own 
sports.  

So we look forward to more families coming from WSC in 2025 knowing that our youth of all ages will 

enjoy the long weekend.  

• We asked CLO’s for their comments and here are some of them which the committee will look 
at:- 

• Review Handcraft themes . 

• Review Sports Activity and timings etc. 

• List of Members on Centre Lines to CLO’s Early. So they can arrange Liaison Officers to 
help Sports Officer(SC). 

• Nice to see Rally Programme coming out early. Thank You. 

• Further comments will appear in the full minutes.  

• If any WSC Member has any comments about this event .please let Sue Johnson or Laurie 
Manning (Your Centre Reps) know. 

• The Southern Centres AGM will take place on the 21st Feb 2024. All are welcome. 

  

• A number of the Committee will be standing down after the 25TH Event. We need NEW 
BLOOD with new ideas to come on board and join the team. 

It would be a great shame if this event which is held in high regard by the Club dies from lack 
of a strong committee to take it forward into 2027+ 

Any Body interested please let us know via your Centre Reps. 



If you want to find out more come to the B-AGM in Feb24 at Westerham . Thank You. 

Kind Regards 

Laurie and Sue 


